
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

         5 January 2023 

Dear parents / carers 

Election of Parent Governor 

As previously communicated, we have a vacancy for a parent governor. As we have received 

more applications than the number of vacancies, we must now hold a ballot.  

Please find attached the election statements for the candidates: 

• Andrew Brittain 

• Jamie Holden 

 

To vote, click on the link https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentGov2023 , and insert X against 

your preferred candidate. You must complete the survey fully, including your name and your 

child’s name, in order that we can verify all votes. There will be a process in place to ensure that 

the votes are confidential - voter names will be used for verification purposes only and will not be 

shown when the votes are counted. 

Voting will close at midday on 19 January 2023, and the count will take place on 20 January 2023. 

A hard copy of the ballot paper will also be available from Reception if you do not have on-line 

access. Again, this should be returned to the school (to the main office) by midday  on 19 January 

2023.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the main office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

N Groves 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentGov2023


If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


